[image: ]
Corona Plateau Mauritius
Newsletter January 2022


A Happy New year to you all.   
May 2022 bring us peace and happiness, and above all, health.   Hopefully, Covid is calming down, and we can look forward to a more normal life in the near future.
For the time being, we seem to be in a waiting stage of the pandemic, so it has been decided to once again cancel the usual January meeting at the Gymkhana Club, but in stead we are holding a coffee morning at Rosemarie’s house in Vacoas, and you are all welcome to come and enjoy a relaxed coffee and chat on the terrace, hopefully without the rain that we are now experiencing.
I would be grateful if you could let us know if you are thinking of coming to that meeting, so that some catering can be provided in adequate amounts.
We can then discuss what we can do in the next few months, bearing in mind that the AGM should be held in March.
I know it is a difficult time for us all, but it would be so nice to see a few familiar faces soon.
So, meeting at River Walk, Vacoas on Friday 21st January, 2022 at 10.30 am.   Tel or WhatsApp message to Rosemarie on 57215286.
Looking forward to seeing you
Your committeee

image1.jpeg
Corona Worldwide





